
Mr.	Falcon-Morano,
	
We	conducted	a	search	of	our	email	server	and	came	up	with	41	emails	that	meet	your	revised	standard.	They	are	repetitive	but	may	have	small	differences.		I	will
send	them	to	you	in	batches	of	five.		Your	server	rejected	a	larger	submission.
	
Respectfully,
	
	
William	Kingsbury
Lieutenant
Medway	Police	Department
315	Village	Street
Medway	Ma	02053
508-533-3212
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